
 

 

 

 

 

Reception 2025 Start of Term Arrangements  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been lovely to get to know your child over the past couple of weeks on our transition 
sessions, and we are now looking ahead excitedly to the start of term in September.  
 
Children and parents are invited to attend a short meeting with their class teacher on Wednesday 
3rd September 2025. This will be the final transition session, where your child will have another 
chance to have a look around the classroom, choose their school meals for the week and find their 
coat peg with their name on ready to then attend on Thursday 4th September for a morning session 
and then a full time from Friday 5th September 2025. You will receive your meeting time via email. 

 
We have found these short meeting to be really successful in the past and help to settle any last-
minute nerves. It is also a great opportunity to share any updated medical/dietary needs that may 
have changed over the summer. Please enter via the Linaker Street gate at your child’s time and 
bring your completed ‘All About Me’ booklet for us to look at. 
 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 Individual meetings with class teachers (time to follow) 

Thursday 4th September 2025 Children attend for morning session 8.45am-11.45am 

Friday 5th September 2025 Children attend full time 8.45am- 3.25pm  

 
Starting school is a significant milestone in your child’s life, and we are really pleased to welcome 
you into the Linaker family. We pride ourselves on working closely with our families and believe that 

working together is key to ensuring the very best outcomes for our children. Please do come and speak 
to me, or another member of staff, with any questions or concerns you may have.  
 
I hope you have a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 3rd September 
for your final transition meeting.  

 
Kind regards,  
 

Sarah Wilcox  
Early Years Lead 

 

 


